
Northern Virginia Family Service (NVFS) is a private, non-profit community service organization dedicated to  
ensuring that everyone, at every life stage, maximizes their potential and fully contributes to a thriving community.   

 

*If donation amounts received exceed program requirements, they will be used to support children in the area of greatest 
need. 

 

 

 

 

 

Back to School Drive 
Back-to-School Drive Northern Virginia Family Service needs 
your assistance to help local children start 
the year off right! Please make a donation 
of new school supplies to help children in 
need. Monetary donations* also welcome! 

Supplies Needed 
• Backpacks (especially 

large size; no mini packs 
or wheels, please) 

• Ball point pens (blue or 
black) 

• Binders (1”) 
• Colored Pencils (12 ct.) 
• Composition Books  

(college & wide-ruled) 
• Crayons (24 ct.) 
• Dry Erase Markers 
• Glue Bottles 
• Glue Sticks 
• Lined Index Cards  

(3” x 5”) 
• Loose-Leaf Paper 

(college) 
• Markers (broad-tip, 8 ct.) 

 

• Markers (thin-tip, 10 ct.) 
• No. 2 Pencils 
• Pencil Sharpeners 
• Pink Wedge Erasers 

(latex-free) 
• Plastic Folders 
• Plastic Supply Boxes  

(8” x 5”) 
• Blunt-Tip Safety Scissors 
• Pointed Safety Scissors 
• Sticky Notes 
• Spiral Notebooks  

(college & wide-ruled) 
• Subject Dividers for 

Binders 
• Yellow Highlighters 
• Zippered Pencil Pouches 

(for 3-ring binders) 

Supplies Drop-off:  
  

Locations and times to be announced—
please check our website in July! 

 
  

Wednesday, July 26, 2023 – 9am-1pm 
Thursday, July 27, 2023 – 1pm-5pm 

 
 

Please mail checks by August 7, payable to: 
Northern Virginia Family Service 
Attn: Back to School 
10455 White Granite Drive  
Suite 100 
Oakton, VA 22124 

    
  

 

 

Thank you! 
For more information, latest updates, 
virtual wish-lists, or to donate online, 

visit nvfs.org/back-to-school  


